

May 16,2011

DISCOUNT PARKING OFFER FOR PART-TIME EMPLOYEES IN MALDEN SQUARE

... As little as \$1.73 a day ...

Dear Member of Downtown Malden's Business District:

Effective June 1, 2011, Laz Parking Ltd. is pleased to announce that it will be offering monthly parking passes at a discount to part-time employees working 22 hours or less per week in Downtown Malden. To be eligible, employees must provide a letter from their employer documenting the number of hours worked per week.

Laz Parking Ltd., parking consultant to the Malden Redevelopment Authority, is making this offer after meetings with the Malden Chamber of Commerce, members of the downtown business community and Ward Four City Councillor James Nestor. The goals of this program are to provide affordable, convenient parking for eligible part-time employees as well as free up short term parking spaces in the street, lots and garages for visitors, shoppers and diners who frequent the downtown.

This new monthly parking pass will be at 50 percent of the going market rate. It will range between \$38.00 and \$50.00 per month depending upon whether you choose to park in an open surface lot or a covered parking garage.

To obtain the monthly parking pass, eligible part-time employees must bring the letter from their employer to the Laz Parking Office at 54 Dartmouth Street where they will be asked to fill out an application for the pass. The office is open Monday through Friday from 7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Remember to be eligible, an employee must work 22 or fewer hours per week in the downtown area and must have a letter documenting the hours worked from their employer.

This discount offer is just one of several steps that the City/Malden Redevelopment Authority continue to take in an effort to keep Malden Square a vibrant place to work and do business. If you have any questions, contact Laz Parking at 781-324-2090.

Sincerely,

Henry Gennettil

Director of Operations